
GREAT AND LITTLE PLUMSTEAD 
PARISH COUNCIL 

 
 

To Members of the Council 
 

You are hereby summoned to attend the next Meeting of Great and Little Plumstead Parish Council 
which will be held at St David’s Hall, Thorpe End on Monday 14th October 2024 at 7.00pm 
 
1. To receive report from Police 
2. To receive a report from Ian Mackie, County Councillor 
3. To receive a report from James Harvey, District Councillor 
4. Public Participation 

 
A G E N D A 

  
1. To accept apologies for absence 
2. To receive Declarations of Interest 
3. To approve as a true record the Minutes of the meeting held on 9th September 2024 
4. To report matters arising from the Minutes not on the agenda: for information only 
5. To receive Correspondence  
6. To consider Planning Applications  

a. To discuss judicial review of the planning applications for Heath Farm, Little 
Plumstead 

7. To discuss Parish Projects  
a. To discuss and approve the Allotment annual fees for 2025-2026 
b. To receive an update on the Great Plumstead Recreational Ground Project 
c. To discuss and approve the asbestos quotes received for the Great Plumstead 

Recreational Ground Project 
d. To discuss and approve the JCT Contract for the Great Plumstead Recreational 

Ground Project 
e. To discuss and approve the quotes received for the solicitors for the Great 

Plumstead Recreational Area leases and surrenders 
8. To discuss and agree the new Scout annual rent after the Great Plumstead Project is 

completed 
9. To discuss the proposed skip for the Allotments in Great Plumstead 
10. To discuss the proposal to take on the urban grass cutting in the parish 
11. To agree payments in accordance with the budget  
12. To receive the external auditor’s report and certificate 2023/24 
13. To discuss what items should go onto social media this month 
14. To confirm the date and time of the next meeting of Great and Little Plumstead Parish 

Council as Monday 11th November 2024 at Little Plumstead Village Hall at 7pm 
15. To receive Items for the Next Agenda 
 

  
 

Mrs T Scott 
Clerk to the Council 
8th October 2024 
 
 
 

  


